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Letter from the Editors
Support of All Kinds

Dear Friends,

Lots of news and inspiration to share in this issue! First, we want to remind you that two major
retreats are coming up soon at Serenity Ridge. Not only is there the annual Winter Retreat ,
which begins a special five-year dzogchen series, from Dec. 27, 2014-Jan. 1, 2015, but
Serenity Ridge is also offering a

Ngondro or Individual Practice Retreat

from Jan. 2—-18, 2014, with three different session lengths available.

Thanks to many contributors, we bring you these articles:

- A letter from Tenzin Wangyal Rinpoche.

- A letter from the Ligmincha International Board’s chairman.

- A free yearlong series of special webcasts by Tenzin Wangyal Rinpoche on the topic of
Soul Retrieval.

- A need for translators for upcoming webcasts.

- Big news at Lishu Institute with the first residential retreats to happen in early spring 2015.

- The 3 Doors first Latin American graduates share their joy and experience of The 3 Doors
program.

- Rinpoche talks about the differences between Lishu and The 3 Doors.

- Board Chair Rob Patzig shares his recent visit to Austria.

- Upcoming online workshops available through Ligmincha Learning and GlideWing
websites.

- Rinpoche’s schedule by date and location for 2015.
Mexico’s resident lamas and their artwork in Mexico’s two stupas.
Spanish and Portuguese translations of VOCL.
A recent online radio interview with Tenzin Wangyal Rinpoche on dream yoga.
And last, but not least, don’t miss Ligmincha Europe Magazine’s Autumn issue, a



http://serenityridge.ligmincha.org/retreats-and-programs/145-winter-retreat-2014.html
http://serenityridge.ligmincha.org/retreats-and-programs/181-ngondro-practice-retreat-2015.html
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gorgeous collection of articles and images!

On a personal note, we chose the subtitle of this letter, Support of All Kinds, to refer to the
many wonderful supports that Rinpoche has established through his tireless work for the benefit
of all, as seen in this issue’s articles. For us, it also refers to the support of all kinds that the
VOCL editors receive; that becomes clear every time we put together an issue. This support is
always a huge boost of energy to us. It is this support that helps make the Voice of Clear Light
happen and so, once again, thanks everyone! Enjoy!

In Bon,
Aline and Jeff Fisher
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